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Greenbaum, Rowe, Smith & Davis LLP Recognized as
“Business Partner of the Year” by the Community
Associations Institute New Jersey Chapter

February 21, 2020

Greenbaum, Rowe, Smith & Davis LLP is proud to announce that our firm was honored to be recognized
as “Business Partner of the Year” by the Community Associations Institute New Jersey Chapter (CAI-NJ)
at the organization’s 2020 Annual Awards Celebration on February 20, 2020.

The firm’s Community Association Practice Group is co-chaired by our partners Christine F. Li and Robert
J. Flanagan lll. Our attorneys in this practice area work closely, efficiently and responsively with board
members and property managers to provide general corporate counsel on a broad range of legal issues
facing condominiums, cooperatives, and other common interest communities throughout New Jersey.
Our multi-disciplinary practice enables us to represent our clients’ interests across all facets of real estate,
corporate, governmental and environmental law and related litigation. Our team has extensive experience
in all facets of community association law and construction defect litigation in New Jersey.

CAI-NJ Business Partner members include attorneys, accountants, insurance professionals, reserve
providers, bankers/lenders, builder/developers, realtors, software providers, landscapers, roofers and
other professionals who provide products or services to community associations. The firm is a founding
member of CAI-NJ and maintains a high level of involvement in the organization. We are deeply
appreciative of this recognition.
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